

Wednesday 8th March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have arranged a learning visit for Reception children to **Croydon Central Library** on **Monday 27th March 2023.**

Each class will visit at these times:

- **Grosvenor Class** will leave school at **10.00am** to walk to the Library and return to school by approximately **12.00pm**.
- Chelsea Class will leave school at 1.00pm to walk to the Library and return to school by approximately 3.00pm.

There is no cost for this visit, and we hope the experiences will help to foster a lifelong love of reading and books. If your child is not yet a member of the library, please complete the attached forms and return to your child's class teacher together with the reply slip below.

We require a **maximum of 6 parent helpers per class**. If you are available to assist school staff on the visit, please complete the attached slip and return to your child's classteacher as soon as possible.

If you have any queries, please speak to your child's class teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Assistant Headteacher	
Croydon Library Visit on Monday 27th March 202 Please return to your child's class teacher as soon	
Child's Name:	_ Class: Grosvenor Class/Chelsea Class
Parent Name:	
Relationship to Child:	
I am available to help school staff on the class	es visit
I am <u>not</u> available to help school staff on the	class visit

















Croydon Central Library Croydon Clocktower Katherine Street Croydon CR9 1ET

Tel: 020 7884 5140

Please ask for/reply to: croydoncentrallibrary@croydon.gov.uk

Date: 6th March, 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Your child will be visiting Croydon Central Library soon, with their class. During the visit, they will find out what happens in their local library, have a chance to browse around the books and listen to some stories.

If your child is not already a member of Croydon Libraries, this would be a great opportunity to join them! To get a library card, or if your child has already got one but lost it, please fill in the attached form and return it to their class teacher.

With this card, your child can use any of Croydon's 13 libraries, where there is a wide range of books to borrow. Children can borrow up to 25 items on their card for up to three weeks. Croydon also has a digital library where eBooks and eAudio can be downloaded for free.

Croydon Libraries is part of The Libraries Consortium, along with 20 other boroughs. Our library users have access to over 6 million books, all available through the My Library App. Download from your app store and scan in your library card! Through your account you can track your loans, renew items and link to your child's account.

You can get a library card too by visiting any Croydon Library. Visit www.croydon.gov.uk/libraries for more details about joining, our digital services and library events. Also, follow us on Facebook @Croydon Libraries, Twitter @Croydonlibs, and Instagram @CroydonLibraries.

We hope your child enjoys their visit and we look forward to seeing you all soon.

Yours sincerely,

Mark Campolíní

Mark Campolini
Library Supervisor

CROYDON LIBRARIES CHILDREN'S LIBRARY CARD

Please complete this form in **CAPITALS** and return to your class teacher.

I agree to be responsible for items borrowed by:
Child's first name
Child's surname
Child's date of birth Boy/Girl Boy/Girl
Name of parent or guardian:
Mr/Ms/Miss/Mrs
Address
Postcode
Parents phone number
Parents email